
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – January 2021 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Wow we made it out of 2020! What a 
horrible year. I am hoping that 2021 
will be better. We will see. As of 
right now it isn't looking good.   

We had our first meeting of 2021 on 
January 11th at our usual time and 
place with 8 members present. The 

meeting was short but we did accomplish a lot.   

Membership dues are due and payable at the meetings or sent 
to our PO Box which is listed on our web site.   

The date for our Spring Picnic and hunt will be April 25th 
at the Goss’s. the cost will be $50.00 for the Hunt and 
everyone bring a covered dish to share. The club will 
supply the meat. 

We are working on the flier for the clubs Open hunt in 
August the dates for this event will be August 14 & 15.  I 
am hoping we are able to get the same field that we have 
had in the past. 

Because we didn't have a meeting in December we had the 
finds of the month for Dec. 2020 and year end drawing for 
2020. 

December: 
Coins----Nickel-----Mike Mazur 
Misc.----Nothing 
Jewelry----Silver ring----Joe Adrian 

End of year Drawing: 
Coin----Bob Brown 
Misc.----Mike Mazur 
Jewelry----Joe Adrian 

"The Penn Pointer"



Congratulations to the winners 

January Finds of the month: 
Coin----By Derr----24 merc. 
Misc.----Mike Mazur----Watch 
Jewelry---None 

Dimes for these will be presented at the February Meeting. 

Next meeting is on February 8, 2021 at our usual meeting 
place in the Basement at 6:30 pm  I hope the weather 
cooperates so we are able to get out and hunt for finds of 
the month. 

Happy Detecting 
President BDTHC 
By Derr


